
Recent InULA Grant Recipients 

InULA is pleased to announce recent (2000) recipients of InULA grants: 

Taemin Park, IUB, was awarded a Research Incentive Fund grant for her project to compile 
name authority records for Korean literary authors, to be used by catalogers 
nationwide. Taemin's report on her InULA supported activities appears in this issue of InULA 
Notes. 

Feng Shan, IUSB, was awarded a Professional Development grant to organize a program at the 
Schurz Library in South Bend featuring a panel on "International Librarianship." 

Perry Willett, IUB, was awarded a Research Incentive Fund grant to enable him to communicate 
with users of the Victorian Women Writers database to learn more about their searching 
methods. Perry's report also appears in this issue of InULA. 

Congratulations to all InULA grant recipients! 

 

http://www.indiana.edu/%7Einula/notes/v16/no1/park.html
http://www.indiana.edu/%7Eletrs/vwwp/
http://www.indiana.edu/%7Einula/notes/v16/no1/willett.html
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